Gmail - Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water Autho... https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=0d 145befdc&view=pt&search...

G

Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water

Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln
counties.
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Dear King, ;_1

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50 SIS

billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate

Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over
a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering
from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this
project.

It's important for me that the Great Basin water stays in the Great DEC 61 201
Basin because of the personal experience that | have of the area. |

live and recreate in the Great Basin area and work in the water
industry.

-:

LAS VECAS OFFICE
This project proposal is absurd and the people of northern nevada
should not be fueling non-sustainable growth in the southern part of
the state with our valuable water resources that are already streached
to their fulll use both by hurman and biological uses.

If southern nevada needs more water they need to focus on water

conservation and eliminate wasteful landscape practices particularly on
commercial properties.

| urge you to deny the applications filed by the Southern Nevada Water
Authority and support the best interests of all of Nevada.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Rebecca Williams
12005 Bums Gulch Road
Reno, NV 88511
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